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Hello City Council members, My name is Kristen and I live in North Portland. I am writing today to
express my strong support for the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project. It is absolutely necessary
to vote YES on the Shelter to Housing Continuum. As you know, we are in an unprecedented
housing crisis that seems to only be growing. Expanded shelter & housing options are the only way
to get our neighbors off the street. We absolutely must not adopt any amendments that would reduce
or limit the ability of the city or providers to site shelters across the city. We need these shelters now,
more than ever. Please adopt the Portland: Neighbors Welcome and Social Justice Coalition
amendments to ensure maximum flexibility for shelter and housing. Thank you for your time and
service, Kristen Sartor
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